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MAY 101983s

Decket No. 50-266
Docket No. 50-301

Wisconsin Electric Power Company
ATTN: Mr. Sol Burstein

Executive Vice President
Power Plants

231 West Michigan
Milwaukee, WI 53201

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated April 13, 1983 and clarification of certain
matters provided by Messrs. D. Ivey and R. Krukowski, of your staff, during
a visit to Region III on April 26, 1983 informing us of the steps you have
taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought to your attention in our
letter dated March 14, 1983. We will examine these matters during a future
inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
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1 J. A. Hind, Director
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